
Welcome from
your PTFA 

Who are we and what do we do?

We have an active group of
volunteers from the school
community and would love for you
to join us in helping to run events
through the year. This can be as
big or as small a commitment as
you like.

If you would like to be a class
representative or a volunteer,
please complete this short contact
form:
https://forms.gle/6LqT7pHwgQCN
7KQ78

What do we fund? 
Money raised by the PTFA has funded
playground equipment, subsidised
exciting school trips and provides
back packs for new starters to the
school 

The Committee
Anna (Chair)
Philippa (Deputy chair)
Hannah (Treasurer)
Katy (Secretary)
Catriona (Communications)

We all have children at
Archibald and have served
between 1 and 2.5 years on
the committee. There will be
at least one upcoming
vacancy on the committee. If
you’re interested please get
in touch:
archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk 

How can you help?

The Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) is a registered
charity run by parents and carers of the school community. We raise
funds through a number of fun events throughout the school year,
including the Summer fair, school discos and bake sales.
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